The Development Plans Manager

South Lakeland District Council

South Lakeland House

Lowther Street

Kendal

Cumbria

LA9 4DL 3! September 2011

Dear Sir
Allocation of Land Document Reference RN302 and ONS0

I have already objected to the original reference number R121M and wish to
object to the additional references as shown above.

These proposals affect the whole area on the grounds of increased risk of
flooding, damage to the landscape, give concerns re the bio-diversity of the area,
increased risk of pollution due to more traffic to name but a few.

I ask that the developments in this whole area covered by R121M and the two
shown above are withdrawn.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Nancy Wilson




